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I strongly oppose this proposal. Paper ballots are one of the most secure and 

transparent form of voting. There has been no evidence of voter fraud with mail in 

votes. If anything I'm more suspicious of voting machines and computers that can be 

manipulated.  

 

Mail in voting allows everyone to vote!! Requing in person voting would be voter 

suppression making it harder for working families and the disabled to have to wait in 

long lines and reduce the opportunity to vote down to just one day.  

 

Mail in voting has also allowed me to become a more informed voter. I can now 

spend several days researching ballot measures and candidates vs being surprised 

in the voting booth with stuff I wasn't expecting. In the past I often didn't cast a vote 

on things I wasn't expecting or made rash decisions I later regretted because I didn't 

have the time to look into it.  

 

Please carefully reconsider trying to remove mail in voting. This measure would be 

taking away my disabled mom's right to vote along with many other Oregonians.  


